
December 21, 2010 

 

Comments from Germany on the approval by mail of CTF funding for IDB and IFC’s 

Colombia Sustainable Energy Finance Program 

 

Dear Patricia, 

  

We are happy to join others in welcoming the CTF Colombia Sustainable Energy Finance 

Programme. 

  

The proposal appears well reasoned, well written and thought through. The program concept 

appropriately undertakes to increasing the scale of energy-efficiency lending. We agree that the 

use of the risk sharing facility is very appropriate under the given conditions. 

  

I wish you all a peaceful and joyful Christmas season and an exciting and promising start into 

2011! 

  

Kind regards, 

Annette 


